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1. Academic Celebration: we celebrated three groups of students for their committments 

and academic achievements. The Freshmen class Committed to Graduate as we heard 

what each student’s post graduation goals are. We caught up on two years of academic 

honors awarding over 100 students with their academic “D”, bronze, and silver academic 

medals. Then we inducted a large group of students to our National Honors Society. It 

was a great night of celebration and recognition of our students’ dedication and efforts.  

 

 

 

  

  



2. Mistletoe Dance: FFA sponsored an elegant evening at this year’s Mistletoe dance. It 

was a great evening of dancing, fun, and snacks!  

 

  

  

  



3. HS Winter Band Concert: This year’s winter band festival was a great success. The 

band brought us some holiday cheer through their performance and there was a great 

showing of support from the community.  

 

  

  

 

4. CMAC Sportsmanship Summit: Last Wednesday Mr. Dassance and Coach Mendez 

took several athletes to participate in the CMAC Sportsmanship Summit. The focus was 

on showing respect toward opponents, officials, and the outcome. They heard from three 

speakers: Coach RJ Boudro, Official Mike Conlin, and Athletic Director Nikki Norris. 

They also participated in breakout sessions with other CMAC athletes.  

 

5. Escape Room: We had a bit of team building and a great deal of fun at our last 

advisory. Each Dorm room worked against the clock and each other to be the first to 

escape the holiday trap!  

 

6. Holiday Fun: This week we plan to have a little holiday fun with some festive dress-up 

days, caroling through the halls, and a band concert for 4th-12th grade students.  

 


